
Wednesday 27th September 

Non-Uniform day—wear colours of 

the Uganda flag (red, yellow or black) 

to raise money for the Pearl of Africa 

children’s choir  

Monday 2nd October 

Individual and family photographs 

being taken  

Wednesday 4th October 

Y2 PE assessment with Chorley School 

Sports Partnership  

Monday 9th / Tuesday 10th October 

Y6 Bike Ability Lessons 

Wednesday 11th October 

Pearl of Africa Children’s Choir    

concert in school  

Friday 13th October 

Harvest Donations 

Tuesday 17th October 

Flu Vaccine in school  

Parents Evening  

Thursday 19th October 

Y4 trip to Martin Mere 

Friday 20th October 

INSET—school closes for half term 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A special thanks to all our children who presented a speech, poster or powerpoint as part of their 

manifesto to join one of our Pupil Leadership Teams. Our children took part in a democratic voting 

process and our new leadership teams have been elected; congratulations to the children who have 

been successful. These children will attend after school clubs with their staff member to share their 

ideas and make their voices heard and those of their peers to have a positive impact on our school 

community. 

Our first full week was a huge success. It was great to welcome back Mr Scott to deliver our Year 4 

ukelele music lesson and Chorley Sports Schools Partnership who are supporting with Year 3 and 

Year 4 PE this half term. Year 6 are enjoying their weekly swimming lesson and Reception had a visit 

to our KS2 building to see what our older children were doing and to say hello to some of their     

siblings.  

There’s lots of excitement as each class starts their new topics. Year 2 visited a special class art    

gallery and Year 3 were exploring some flint and how fires can be made. This half term in Year 1 to 

Year 6 our topics have a historical focus. Year 4 will be dressing up as Vikings with an authentic 

packed lunch and heading off to experience what life would have been like for the day at Martin 

Mere at the end of this half term. We will be sending out more information regarding trips and    

experiences on offer for our children that will enhance and enrich our wide curriculum offer. 

To find out more information about what your children will be learning about, you can visit their 

Class Pages on our website www.adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk. You can also follow us on X (Twitter) 

@StAdlington  

As always, if you require any support or guidance, please do not hesitate to get in touch via phone 

01257 480276 or email bursar@adlingtonstpauls.lancs.sch.uk  

Thank you as always, for your continued support and understanding.  

Mrs J Burger  
Headteacher  

September 18th 2023 

Reception 99.5% 

Year 1 97.2% 

Year 2 97.7% 

Year 3 97.1% 

Year 4 98.6% 

Year 5 96.4% 

Year 6 94.8% 

Whole School 97.2% 

KS1 CAR PARK 
A polite reminder that our KS1 car park is for staff only. Parents and carers are not able to drive up 
to the car park to drop off or pick up children. This is so that we can ensure the safety of our school 
community as they walk to and from school.  
We have granted special permission to a couple of families due to medical reasons.  
As a school community, we would be extremely grateful if you could refrain from driving up towards 
the KS1 car park. 
Thank you for your support in this matter.  

THEMED SCHOOL LUNCH—05/10/23 
A themed school lunch will be held on Thursday 5th October 2023. A menu has been emailed home 
with this newsletter.  



September 18th 2023 

ADLINGTON ST PAUL’s HOLIDAYS 2023-2024 

Term Holiday Dates 

Autumn 

Term 

2023 

Inset Day Monday 4th September 2023 

Term begins Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Inset Day Friday 20th October 2023 

Half term 
Monday 23rd to Friday 27th October 

2023 

Term Ends Friday 22nd December 2023 

Spring 

Term 

2024 

Inset Day Monday 8th January 2024 

Term begins Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Half term 
Monday 19th to Friday 23rd February 

2024 

Term ends Thursday 28th March 2024 

Summer 

Term 

2024 

Easter        

Holidays 

Friday 29th March to Friday 5th April 

2024 

Term begins Monday 8th April 2024 

Bank holiday Monday 6th May 2024 

Half term 
Monday 27th May to Friday 7th June 

2024 

Inset Day Thursday 6th June 2024 

Inset Day Friday 7th June 2024 

Term ends Friday 19th July 2024 

Our Christian value for this term is Thankfulness. 

Our bible quote is, ‘Always be thankful’ 1 Thessalonians 5.16 

Thankfulness is…. 

Thinking of good things 

Happy memories 

All creation praising God 

Not taking anything for granted 

Keeping focused on the positive 

Feeling blessed 

Understanding the sacrifices people make for us 

Living joyfully 

Not complaining 

Expressing gratitude to God 

Saying thank you to those who help us 

Showing gratefulness by our deeds 

Christian Value tokens are given out each day when we see our children living out 

and representing the values that we have in school. These are celebrated each week 

in worship and the winning class gets to have Faith the bear in their class.  

Reception Admissions 2024 
If you are a parent/carer looking for a child’s place in reception in  
September 2024 or you know of a family who are looking for a place. 
Please ask them to contact the school office to arrange a mutually  
convenient time for a tour of the school.  
We also currently have spaces in other classes, please contact the school 
for more information and to arrange a visit to look around.  

ADLINGTON ST PAUL’s HOLIDAYS 2024-2025 

Term Holiday Dates 

Autumn 

Term 

2024 

Inset Day Monday 2nd September 2024 

Term begins Tuesday 3rd September 2024 

Half term 
Monday 21st to Friday 25th October 

2024 

Term Ends Friday 20th December 2024 

Spring 

Term 

2025 

Inset Day Monday 6th January 2025 

Term begins Tuesday 7th January 2025 

Half term 
Monday 17th to Friday 21st February 

2025 

Term ends Friday 11th April 2025 

Summer 

Term 

2025 

Easter         

Holidays 

Monday 14th to Monday 21st April 

2025 

Inset Day Tuesday 22nd April 2025 

Term begins Wednesday 23rd April 2025 

Bank holiday Monday 5th May 2025 

Half term 
Monday 26th May to Wednesday 4th 

June 2025 

Inset Day Thursday 5th June 2025 

Inset Day Friday 6th June 2025 

Term ends Friday 18th July 2025 

High School Admissions September 2024 
All Y6 parents/carers please remember that open evenings are happening 
at the local high schools. Check out their website for more information. 
High school applications need to be completed online by October 31st 

2023. Apply for a school place - Lancashire County Council  
If you require any support with this, please contact school.  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/

